
 

 
 

 

  
 

Dated: 10/10/2023 
 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians/Students and Well-wishers,  
 
We are thrilled to share some exciting news with you all. The Gospel Home School is embarking on a new and promising 
chapter in our educational journey as we proudly announce the introduction of the Science Stream at the ISC level for 
the academic year 2024-2025. 
 
This development marks a significant milestone for our school and, more importantly, for our students. We believe that 
this expansion will bring forth numerous benefits and opportunities for our learners. Here are some key highlights: 
 
Alignment with CISCE Curriculum: By introducing the Science Stream at the ISC level, we are now in sync with the 
curriculum provided by the Council for the Indian School Certificate Examinations (CISCE). This ensures that our students 
receive an education that is recognized and respected across the country. 
 
Diverse Range of Subjects: With the Science Stream, our students will have access to a broader range of subjects, 
including Physics, Chemistry, Biology, Mathematics, and more. This diversity of subjects will empower our students to 
explore their academic interests and aptitudes. 
 
Enhanced Career Opportunities: A solid foundation in the sciences opens up a world of career possibilities. Our students 
will be well-prepared to pursue careers in fields such as engineering, medicine, research, and technology, among others. 
 
Holistic Development: While we emphasize academic excellence, we remain committed to fostering the holistic 
development of our students. Through extracurricular activities, sports, and character-building programs, we will 
continue to nurture well-rounded individuals. 
 
We understand that this announcement may raise questions and generate curiosity. To address any queries or concerns 
you may have, we will be organizing information sessions and parent-teacher meetings in the coming weeks. Our 
dedicated staff and faculty members are here to support our students every step of the way. 
We are immensely proud of this new direction and are excited about the boundless possibilities it offers our students. 
Together, we will continue to provide a nurturing and enriching environment that empowers our students to excel 
academically and grow into responsible citizens. 
 
Thank you for your continued trust and support in Gospel Home School. We look forward to embarking on this exciting 
journey with you and your children. 
 
Warm regards, 

   
Principal 
Gospel Home School 


